A Message From The Council President

Dear Morrisville Residents,

This is a very stressful and trying time for the country. For families with children at home and parents
now working from home the challenges have increased. This is a new way of living and coping, but
with everyone working together we can conquer this together.

Schools, religious services, senior centers and community activities have come to a halt. So family and
friends will see us through this crisis.

The Bucks County Commissioners had a press conference last Saturday and Governor Tom Wolf has
issued state guidelines. We are asking all residents to abide by those recommended directives.

Morrisville Borough’s municipal building and library are closed to the public but will continue to
provide all services that we are able to do electronically.

Our emergency services (Police, Fire, EMS) are working hard to provide for your safety and well-
being. Our Public Works crew is at the ready when needed and is busy maintaining critical facilities
and infrastructure.

Essential stores such as grocery, pharmacies and gas stations remain open; some operating hours are
limited.

Please stay safe, practice social distancing and wash your hands more often than you think you need to.
Stay home as much as possible and look out for each other, in particular our senior population. Check
on your neighbors.

If more directives become apparent such as curfews or other closures, we will keep you informed.
Other questions contact:

Bucks County Health Department
215-345-3318

Bucks County COVID-19 Behavioral Health Helpline
215-399-5681

Pray for our first responders, our doctors and nurses, they are on the front lines of this crisis. God Bless
them for their courage.

Be safe,

Ted Parker
Council President



